
 

The Roseville Alano Club would like to obtain the names and email addresses of 
our participants. This is STRICTLY so that we can communicate with our 

MEMBERS / GUESTS effectively. 

YOUR information will NOT be shared. 

We would like to: 

 communicate new specials, club availability, and more with every member / 

guest; 

 email you brochures, Club applications, notifications of activities, etc. for 

your consideration; 

 check on our progress and see if we can answer any questions upon your 

departure from the Club; 

 distribute special event notices and newsletters; 

 enable US to better communicate the happenings – at the Club - amongst 

our Sober community. 

Please SCAN the QR Code below to send us an email directly.   
Please remember to provide Your First Name & last Name initial as  

your email address should pre-populate. 
 

 


